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NEWS LETTER [MAY 2022] 
 

Welcome new members: Brandon Clark, 
Jim hart, J.D. Vanatter, and C.J. Smith.  
And returning member Brent Palmer. 
 
The course greens are taking shape in 
returning to desired conditions.  Your 
continued patience is greatly appreciated.  
Green No. (4) is coming in nicely.  The 
[sprigs] will be here on Monday May 16th, 
and anyone with a truck who could go 
with Chris to Texas to pick them up, 
would be greatly appreciated.  Plans are to 
open greens (3) and (8) towards the end of 
May.  The projected timeline for all greens 
returning to playing condition, this 
according to Chris, is around mid-July. 
 
Guests will now be given a colored light-
weight paper wrist-band to wear when 
they have paid their green fee.  This will 
enable all members to help in policing 
those who are attempting to play a round 
without paying the appropriate fee.  
Members who bring guest to play, are 
responsible to make sure they sign-in at 
the clubhouse, and have paid the 
appropriate green fee.  Lets all work 
together to help prevent the loss of Club 
revenues. 

 
Friday Night Scrambles are off to a great 
start.  Come join the fun every Friday 
evening @ 5:30 for a night of great fun 
and fellowship. 
 

 
The 1st Holiday Scramble is set for 
Memorial Day on Monday May 30th.  
Sign-up sheet is posted in the clubhouse, 
so plan on coming and joining in the fun.  
Entry fee is $10 per person. 
 

 
The Swimming Pool will open Memorial 
day weekend. 
 

 
We at the present time have cart-sheds 
available.  Rent will be prorated till April 
1st. 
 
“To find a person's true character, play golf 
with them.”      P.G. Wodehouse 

mailto:foxhillcc@gmail.com

